
It is anticipated that the implementation of this Ordinance will have a minimal fiscal impact to Miami-Dade 
County. The Commission on Ethics in conjunction with the Communications and Customer Experience 
Department should be able to produce the required video with in-house resources.  

______________________ 
Carladenise Edwards 
Chief Administrative Officer  
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